
 

 

 
 

22nd May 2020 

 

Dear Y6 Parents/Carers of returning children, 

 

We last wrote to you on the 18th June, and since this letter, there has been changes to guidance 

from both the government and the unions regarding pupils returning to school. With this in mind, I 

have met our Governing Body this afternoon to find a way forward.  

 

A thorough risk assessment in-line with Birmingham City Council’s guidance, has been undertaken 

with a main focus on ensuring pupil and staff safety. In order to ensure we are compliant with this 

risk assessment we have made the decision that Year 6 will not return to school until Monday 8th of 

June, at the earliest.  

 

This decision has not been taken lightly and we trust you will understand it was made with the very 

best of intentions. 

 

We will write to you with further details after half term. The details will include: the confirmed start 

date, drop of and collection times for your child (should you choose to send them) and what the 

curriculum will look like. For those parents choosing not to send their child, we will continue with 

home learning. 

 

Once again, thank you for your support at this time. 

 

Stay safe. Stay well. 

 

Mr. Jones 


